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The impact on this development will be devastating on our roads.

Each of these new proposed large dwellings could have at least three vehicles which would
exacerbate the situation that we already have on our roads!

We live on . We already have traffic
queuing at this junction which is controlled by traffic lights, producing air pollution and
noise pollution.

It's very busy as it is without this extra development which would impact on this junction .

If this pandemic has taught us something it is ...
THAT WE NEED OUR GREEN BELT!

Mr & Mrs R W Vernon.





